


CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS 
The Catholic Home Missions Appeal works to 
support home mission dioceses in the United 
States by supporting seminarian formation in poor 
dioceses. Often home mission priests and lay 
ministers require special training to attend to the 
unique needs of their faith communities. Your 
support is necessary for the success of these and 	' 	) &- 
other projects. Please help strengthen the Church 	 > 
at home through your generosity to this Appeal.  

PORTLAND ARCHDIOCESE SPONSORED PARISH VOCATION MINISTRIES WORKSHOP 
Thursday, May 10th, 2012, 6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 
Archdiocesan Pastoral Center, 2838 E. Burnside Street, Portland 
Get Involved.. 

Help promote and support vocations to priesthood and religious life in your parish to insure we 
have priests and religious in our future. 

All are welcome. 
For more information contact Fr. John Henderson 541-230-4494 or Dan Jones 503-502-7906. 

OPERATION RICE BOWL - Thank you to all who have participated in Operation Rice Bowl this Lent. 
Your contributions will be sent in this week. 

THE ARCHBISHOP'S SEMINARY TEA Members of the Seminary Tea committee cordially invite all 
members of the Archdiocese and the greater Portland Community to greet Archbishop John Vlazny and 
Bishop Steiner at the 77th Annual Seminary Tea on Wednesday, May 9, 2012 from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m. The 
Tea will be held at The Portland Golf Club, 5900 SW Scholls Ferry Road, The Seminary Tea is a fund 
raising event held each spring to assist the Archbishop in funding the education of seminarians for our 
Archdiocese. Tickets are S25 and will be available at the door. For advance tickets you may send your 
check to The Seminary Tea, C/O Mrs. David Burdick, 2653 SW 73rd Avenue, Portland, OR 97225. 
Donations are gratefully accepted. For more information, please contact Mary Kay Beaudoin, 2012 Chair 
of the Seminary Tea at 503-297-2994. 

THE ST. ELIZABETH GOLF SCRAMBLE will be held on the afternoon of Sunday, June 24th at 
Skamania. Registration and all the details are on a form in the church lobby, or you can contact Dick 
Adkisson for more information at 503.297.2455, or Rcadkissonaol.com. 

ST. THOMAS MORE CHURCH would like to invite you to our Spring Renewal, a Mission with Fr. 
Michael Fones. Come join us as Fr. Michael shares his thought- provoking perspective on Finding Faith 
in Relationship - Monday, April 23 at 10:00 am & 7:00 pm, and Finding Your Purpose - Tuesday, April 
24 at 10:00 am & 7:00 pm. No registration required. Visit our website for more 
information:www.stmpdx.org or call Jamie Bonn at 503-222-2055. Our address is 3525 SW Patton 
Road, Portland, OR 97221. See you there. 
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St. Elizabeth of Hungary Church 
4112 SW 6th Avenue Drive 

Portland, OR 97239 
(503)222-2168 * FAX (503)274-2438 * www.stelizabethportland.net  

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 am. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 8:30 a.m. 

Reconciliation: Saturday at 3:00 p.m. 
Baptism and Anointing of the Sick: Please call the parish office. 

Marriage: Six months' notice required. 

PARISH STAFF 
Rev. James M. Kolb, C.S.P., Pastor 

Joan Enright, Secretary - 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m., Monday-Friday 

Interested in joining St. Elizabeth Parish? Give us a call. 503-222-2168 

Reflection 

The first words out of Jesus' mouth when he appears to the disciples 
are "Peace be with you." This shalom is the greeting Jesus had taught the 
disciples to say whenever they entered a house. These are words that he had 
spoken over and over during his public life, as peace is at the heart of his 
message. This greeting epitomizes what all the followers of Christ are to live 
by. Gathered as they were, listening to the report of the disciples on the way 
to Emmaus, the disciples were startled and indeed terrified when Jesus 
suddenly appeared in their midst. Once he showed them proof that it was 
he, the disciples' terror turned to incredulous joy. 

F Cq-  Lrlo-q 


